St. John the Evangelist Roman Catholic Church

Pastor: Father A. Maderak Deacon: Oswald D'Paiva Office Staff: Sheila Mills

49 George Street, York (Weston), Ontario M9N 2B4 Office 416-241-0133 Fax 416-248-0471 email: stjohns-weston@rogers.com

new website:

stjohntheevangelistwe.archtoronto.org

MASS SCHEDULE

Sunday Masses: Saturday Vigil: 5:00 p.m.

Sunday: 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m.

Monday, Wednesday, Friday & Saturday: 9:00 a.m.

Tuesday, Thursday: 7:00 p.m.

Baptism: Please call the office to arrange to discuss your child's Baptism.

Confession: Each Saturday at 4:00 p.m. - 4:30 p.m.

Marriage: The parish congratulates all newly engaged couples and reminds them that, by Archdiocesan Policy, they are required to contact the parish at least one year

in advance of the proposed marriage.



For the Sick: That the sick may experience the consolation of God's strength, especially Janine Bujold, Bruna Creglia, Josephine Glynn, Rose Helmy, Michael Kabin and Francesca Tallerico.

For the Deceased: That they may find eternal peace.

Pope's February Universal Intention: Comfort for the Afflicted - That all those who are afflicted, especially the poor, refugees, and marginalized, may find welcome and comfort in our communities.



Eucharistic Adoration

Eucharistic Adoration takes place every Friday after the 9:00 a.m. Mass. There will be a Holy Hour following the 9:00 a.m. Mass that will conclude with Benediction at 10:30 a.m.



Weekly Offertory (Jan 29).....\$3,741.75 January Pre-Authorized Donations.....\$1,189.18 Expenses Jan. 27 - 31.....\$9,955.08

Thank you for your contribution.



SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 4

5:00 pm Vittorio & Giuseppina Santi R.I.P.

- Santi Family

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 5

9:00 am For those buried at St. John the Evangelist 11:00 am Nilla, Luigi & Francesco Giannini R.I.P.

- Giannini Family

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 6

9:00 am Michele Pleasance R.I.P.

- Armstrong Family

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 7

7:00 pm Maria, Cono & Giacomo Lo Giacco R.I.P.

- Family

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 8

9:00 am Vocations

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 9

7:00 pm Maria Gai & Joseph Cao R.I.P.

- Ngo Family

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 10

9:00 am Gerald Mills & Sally Goff R.I.P. - Family

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 11

9:00 am In Thanksgiving of Anabel Cardozo

- Mildred Vandaiyar & Family

5:00 pm Maria Oanh Nguyen R.I.P.

- Vo-Nguyen Family

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 12

9:00 am The People of the Parish 11:00 am Pietro & Concetta Ciociola R.I.P.

- Michelina Ciociola

Statement re: Violence in Quebec City Mosque

"We join with the voices of many other faith communities across the country in condemning the heinous acts of violence that took place in a Quebec City mosque on Sunday. Our thoughts and prayers are with all those impacted by these tragic events. Despite the darkness of these violent acts, let us bring light and hope to all those we encounter, demonstrating through our example that we can work collectively to build a peaceful and prosperous country."

Cardinal Thomas Collins, Archbishop of Toronto January 30, 2017

Celebrate Your Marriage with a Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend!

Celebrate your love and take a fresh look at your marriage! Spend a very special weekend together. A Weekend of discovery...a lifetime of love! Worldwide Marriage Encounter is a weekend getaway that helps married couples rediscover themselves as individuals and as a couple. The Weekend format helps couples communicate openly and honestly without group sharing, therapy or marriage counselling.

Upcoming Weekend: March 17-19, 2017 (Queen of Apostles Renewal Centre, Mississauga).

For more information and application, please go to www.wwme.org or contact: Gerard & Marge McCauley at gerard.marge@rogers.com or 905-792-1925.

2017 Mardi Gras Mass at Marylake 13760 Keele St., King City

The Augustinians at Marylake would like to invite you to a Mardi Gras Mass on February 25 in preparation for Lent. The music for the Mass will be entirely in the style of Louisiana Dixieland Jazz which is traditional in the U.S. south. The Mass will be at 5:00 pm at the Shrine of Our Lady of Grace at Marylake. After the Mass, traditional Shrove pancakes and sausages will be served while the Red Peppers Dixieland Jazz Band will be entertaining everyone with a short concert.

For more information call us at 905-833-5368 or e-mail at info@augustinians.ca.

Going Deeper: Young Women's Retreat

hosted by Sisters of Life Friday, February 17 to Sunday, February 19 St. Francis Retreat Centre 208501 Highway 9, Caledon

Introduction to prayer, Eucharistic Adoration, Mass on Saturday and Sunday, conferences by Sisters, opportunities for Sacramental Confession, opportunity to meet with a Sister, and fellowship with women walking with the Lord. Other retreats with the Sisters of Life available this winter. Please visit www.sistersoflife.org for more information.

COST: \$125 or \$100 for students, those working in ministry, or those not currently working.

CONTACT: Sisters of Life **PHONE:** 416-463-2722

St. Augustine's Lay Spiritual Formation Program Presents...

Spiritual Warfare Lenten Retreat with Rev. Charles Anang, Director of Spiritual Formation:

- 1. Spiritual Warfare in our Daily Lives
- 2. Ignatian Tools: Discernment of Spirits and Examen Prayer
- 3. Key Dispositions to Maintain

March 25, 2017 - 9:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. (includes Mass in the Seminary Chapel)

Cost: \$50 (lunch included)
Register online: www.staugustines.on.ca

Development and Peace 50th Anniversary

Did you know that Development and Peace was founded in 1967 by the Canadian Catholic Bishops after their participation in Vatican II where they listened to the concerns of the Bishops from the Global South about poverty, hunger, etc? To find out more about the work of Development and Peace or to become a member or donor, visit the website at http://www.devp.org/en/get-involved

Tax Receipts for 2016

Income tax receipts for donations received and deposited in 2016 have been mailed. Boxes of offertory envelopes for 2017 are available for new envelope users (please see the young person at the counter in the church foyer). Please write name to be used for the tax receipt and your full address on the first few envelopes that you use.

Please destroy any envelopes you may have from previous years. Since donations are posted by envelope number this will ensure that you receive the proper credit from your current envelope number for your income tax receipt.

Using envelopes allows us to know that you are a practicing member of St. John the Evangelist Parish. It is import that we have a way of knowing you when you request baptism, marriage or letters of reference.

"You are the light of the world." Are you willing to let your light shine as a priest, deacon, brother or sister? If you think God is calling you to a Church vocation, contact Fr. Chris Lemieux, Vocation Director, Archdiocese of Toronto at 416-968-0997.

email vocations@archtoronto.org

www.vocationstoronto.ca